
Student Headphone Replacement 

Mays Chapel intially provided all students with a set of headphones as an option 

for classroom use.   While headphones are not required, you may provide a 

replacement for your child to keep and use as their own.   Should you choose to 

do so, we would encourage you to purchase an over the ear headphone similar to 

what we provide at school to help limit troubleshooting and distractions.  Many 

students have difficulty with earbuds.   Below is an example of the headphones 

that we provide at Mays Chapel.  This and similar models are available at local 

retail stores as an optional school supply.  Mays Chapel will continue to maintain 

a few spare sets to use for mandatory testing as needed.  Please contact the main 

office with any questions. Thank you. 

 


